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Glengarry

Inverness

Loch Fearna

Loch Quoich

If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact 
our Community Liaison Manager:

Maren Ebeling
10 Henderson Road, Inverness, IV1 1SN

Find out more information and 
to sign up for project updates, 
please visit our website:
ssen-transmission.co.uk/fearna

Loch Fearna 
Pumped Storage 
Hydro Connection

Share you views with us.

SSEN Transmission are holding a public 
consultation on our routeing proposals 
to provide a connection for a proposed 
Pumped Storage Hydro (PSH) Scheme 
at the western end of Glengarry.

The event will focus on the route 
selection for an approx. 25km long 
new 400kV transmission overhead 
line between Loch Quoich, and the 
proposed new Loch Lundie Substation.

We invite all interested parties 
to attend our public drop-in 
event, to discuss our plans with the 
project team and share your views.

The consultation event will take place on:

Wednesday 14 May, 2–7pm

Glengarry Community Hall, 
Invergarry, PH35 4HG

Tel: 07721 462 330
Email: maren.ebeling@sse.com

@ssentransmission@SSETransmission

Public Consultation Event


